JCAC November 2014 Membership Minutes

Called to order at 7pm by Wendy Hultsman

Treasure Report - US Bank \$4,426.49, JH \$567.35, AKC \$439.32

Membership - 182

Patch

- ➤ The dumpster and crew is scheduled to cut down the trees. UPDATED: The tress have been cut down.
- > Wendy Hultsman is working on a replacement shed for the show tunnels that are outside.
- ➤ Wendy Hultsman will be purchasing the old brush for the turf from JCAC and JCAC will be purchasing a replacement one for the Patch.
- Each night after class the storage container needs to be locked.
- Instructors for all classes, please remind students about treats and try to keep so many from hitting the ground.
- > Discussed solutions about tunnels left out on the South side. A smaller shed will be built.

Training

- ➤ Billie Rosen still needs a few instructors for Intermediate I & II. UPDATE: The current roster is out and classes have started.
- > Classes are getting larger due to the winter visitors coming back.
- > The Foundation & Relationship class is full for the next couple sessions at least.
- ➤ It was motioned, 2nd and passed to have all JCAC students that have dogs that need the CU class attend for free and all others will be \$80.00 for the 8 week session, being held on Sundays at the Patch.

Shows & Seminars

- > Billie Rosen met with the ASU West Park people and it is allowed to stake only up to 6".
- The January NADAC show application is in at ASU West and waiting approval; may need to find an alternative location. UPDATE: Application is approved.
- Myra Judd is getting the application in for the April AKC show that JCAC of GP hosts with the Golden Retriever club.
- > Tina Doherty will be managing the PAWS worker raffle this year.
- Linda Jacobs made AKC worker punch cards.
 - Stacy Peardot seminar is half full.
- The NADAC seminar is half full, UPDATE: there is only 1 working spot left

Old Business

An event on November 15th for Phoenix Parks, Police & Parks on parade will have a demo set up. If you are interested in running your dog in this demo please contact Billie ASAP. UPDATE: Event completed!

New Business

➤ One of the JH handler parents wants some ideas for sponsorship, will come up with ideas.

Next meeting December 13, 2014 at 6pm; Club Holiday Party; Wendy Hultsman emailed list Respectively submitted by Yvette Cook, Secretary